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Dear 4th and 5th grade parents,

We are responsible for providing refreshments for the 4th/5th grade PTA meeting on Monday, February 26th.  The students will be performing the musical “The Ballad of Lewis and Clark”.  The orchestra will also be playing for our listening enjoyment.

We need to have enough refreshments for all of the parents, grandparents and children who will attend.  So, we are asking all parents to bring either a store bought or homemade dessert/snack and a 2 liter bottle of soda or juice.  Please wrap the desserts individually on plates or in plastic bags or put in a container which can be used to serve them.  We also need volunteers to provide plates, napkins and cups.  If you would like to help or have any questions, please feel free to call me.  See you on the 26th!

Flo Graham, Homeroom Coordinator

343-6476
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